
 

Town of Prescott 

360 Dibble Street West, Prescott, Ontario, K0E 1T0 

 

 
 

January 5, 2023       
 
 

NOTICE OF PROCUREMENT 
 

The Corporation of the Town of Prescott will be formally requesting tenders for the 
following project, Town of Prescott Harbour Docks and Upgrades. Tender documents 
can be obtained on January 5, 2023 by accessing the bids & tenders website 
https://prescott.ca/invest/invest-grow/bids-and-tenders/ 
 
The Town of Prescott, is conducting the following Procurement tender for the design, 
build and supply of docks as listed in the tender documents. The results of the tender 
will generate separate contracts for the work as outlined in each Part. 
  
Bids are to be submitted to the following address by 3:00PM (LOCAL TIME), January 
26, 2023. 
   
The municipality is seeking the most competitive pricing by means of this tender.  A 
public opening of the tenders will not be taking place and is not scheduled. 
 
Conditions for bidding are such that a supplier is required to have the legal and financial 
responsibilities to undertake the relevant scope defined in the tender. All conditions of 
the tender document must be met upon bid submission. 
  
Procurement is subject to CFTA Chapter Five; Government Procurement. 
  
 
 

END NOTICE 
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